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Announcement
Chief Executive Officer

October 19, 2022

The Board of Directors is pleased to announce that Selena Martens has been
appointed to the position of Chief Executive Officer (CEO), effective immediately.

Selena joined the Parry Sound Public Library (PSPL) in 2004 as a part-time student.
She has held the position of Bookkeeper / Inter Library Loans Coordinator (formerly
Assistant Librarian) for almost fifteen years.

On May 2™, 2022, the Board appointed Selena to the position of Interim CEO, while
the Board conducted an executive search to replace our retiring CEO.

During the past five months Selena has executed the duties of both roles, CEO and
Bookkeeper / Inter Library Loans.

The PSPL Board of Directors has determined that Selena is the best candidate for
the position of CEO.

Selena’s first order of business will be to execute the Board approved restructuring
of her previous role designed to enhance the operations of the PSPL.

On behalf of the Board, staff, volunteers, and patrons of the Parry Sound Public
Library, we wish Selena continued success in her new role.

Please join me in congratulating our new CEO, Selena Martens.
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Chair,Parry Sound Public Library Board
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